
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Fall/Winter 2020 Issue 

Willowood Homeowners Association 

NEWSLETTER 

• The leaves have fallen and 

winter is coming – don’t forget 

to complete your fall clean-up! 

As always, burning leaves and 

other yard waste for disposal is 

prohibited in Rochester Hills by 

city ordinance.  

• The snow will be falling soon – 

did you know it is against the law 

(listed in the motor vehicle code) 

to push snow from private 

property into the street or 

across the street into your 

neighbor’s yard? Please remind 

contractors who plow driveways 

to keep your snow on your own 

property.   

REMINDERS 

• The city is offering residents free 

smoke and carbon monoxide 

alarms, while supplies last. The 

fire department will also come 

and install at your home for free 

and complete a free in-home 

safety inspection, if requested. 

Contact 248.656.4717 or 

fireprevention@rochesterhills.org 

if you are interested 

• Rochester Hills now offers two 

free tree planting programs each 

fall and spring.  The newest 

program provides free 2 – 3’ 

trees for homeowners to plant 

themselves, but tree supplies are 

limited (sold out in 48 hours this 

year). Keep an eye out for the 

spring announcement if you’re 

interested in either program! 

• The Fire Department would like 

to ask residents when putting up 

holiday decorations, please 

make sure you don’t block your 

address so that emergency 

personnel can find your home if 

needed 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Our last family event of the year, 

The Little Donut Factory food 

truck, was a great success. 73 

homes attended and neighbors 

were able to catch up while 

social-distancing. Thank you to 

HOA VP Evie Charboneau for the 

wonderful idea and planning of 

the event! 

• Due to the current Covid status 

in our area, all events for the 

rest of the year have been 

canceled, including the holiday 

progressive and luminaries. We 

look forward to a big celebration 

next year!  

• The center front island and 

additional courts/commons 

areas will be professionally 

updated in Spring 2021 

UPDATES 

All 2020 Events Canceled – Stay Tuned! 

KEY DATES 

If you have questions, content, or feedback for the newsletter, please reach out to Erica Douglas at 

Erica.J.Douglas@gmail.com 


